
April 26,2007 

DR. Vicki McCracken 
Administrative Advisor WERA 1 00 1 
Agricultural Research Center 
403 Hulbert Hall 
Washington State University 
Pullman, WA 99164-6240 

I am writing to indicate that I am very interested in participating in the activities of 
WERA 1 00 1, Rural and Agricultural Surveys when it is renewed. I am involved in 
designing and conducting surveys and feel I would benefit from collaborating with 
WERA participants to improve my own surveys and to contribute to work with others on 
designing, interpreting, andlor disseminating results of research on ways of improving the 
conduct of sample surveys that are used by my organization. 

I am a field faculty member of the University of Nevada Cooperative Extension, While I 
understand there is an on-line registration for participants in this project renewal, I was 
unable to access that information. If there is something more that I need to do to 
participate on this committee, please let me know. 

Marilyn Smith 
University of Nevada Cooperative Extension 
70 1 Walnut Street 
Elko, Nevada 89801 
smithm@,unce.unr.edu 
(775) 738-1 990 


